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19.4.21 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to you to confirm the results of the recent parent governor election.  
 
There was one application received for this role; therefore, the candidate is duly elected and a ballot 
unnecessary.   
 
Mrs Caroline Milne has now been elected to the governing body of the Federation of Kirkby Malzeard and St 
Nicholas C of E Primary Schools. Mrs Milne has a child in year four at Kirkby Malzeard C of E School. She has 
experience of teaching and working pastorally with young adults, in addition to working with children and 
families in both educational and home settings in children’s social care. 
 
We are pleased to welcome her to the governing body. 
 
Kind regards 
Sarah Taylor 
 
Head teacher 
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